
From: Herman Corny
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Storage ponds
Date: Monday, August 31, 2020 7:12:27 PM

Dear Kelly,

We live at 4851 Stevens Rd and were informed that Brown and Jackson are proposing adding
2 storage ponds around our area on Park Creek Rd  We moved here from the west side
because my parents and grandparents were from this area and we have always loved the
special beauty of Ellensburg. Please do not allow these storage ponds to be so close by that we
have to smell them instead of the fields and trees around us. Pacific Clean was going to put in
a facility in our area and were convinced that such a facility should not be here

Please reconsider and keep these storage ponds out of our area.

Thank you for your consideration

Herman and Cheryl Cornelius

mailto:cornyherman@gmail.com
mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us

